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Dear Miss King,

We do not have any customer parking as our brand operates as a street market seller most
people come on foot.

Our operating hours are 12pm-10pm.

Thank you

Sent from Outlook for 10S

From: Lois king <

Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 2:21:09 PM

To: Zabih Ykrane |

Subject: FW: Street trading licence application
Dear Mr Yakrang

Your application has gone out for consultation (21 days) and | have received an email from one
of the consultees who has raised some concerns about parking and your hours of operation in
the evening.

Can you advise as the facilities that are available for customer parking? Thanks

Can | enquire as to whether you would be willing to reduce your hours of operation in the
evening, especially on weekdays please? Thanks

Please note that submitting an application for a street trading licence is not the same as having
had a street trading licence granted to you. Although you are on private land you still need a
street trading licence from the Council owing to your proximity to the public highway i.e. within
7m —it is not Council policy to allow businesses to undertake street trading whilst the application
is being determined.

Regards

Lois King (Mrs)

Mrs Lois King

Principal Licensing Officer

Licensing Service

3S/08 Civic Centre, High Street, Uxbridge, UB8 1UW
Hillingdon Council





